
Special Waterford Selectmen’s Meeting 
Town Clerk’s Office 

Thursday, April 24, 2014 
 
 
Attendees: 
Selectmen:  Gary Allard, Brent Beck, Fred Saar 
Road Foreman:  Lisle Houghton 
 
Gary opened the meeting at 9:30 a.m. 
The selectmen discussed the road foreman position and what can be done considering Lisle’s request to 
continue to work for Waterford but not in the foreman capacity.  After talking with Lisle, the selectmen 
decided to advertize for a part time road foreman.  The responsibilities will include, but are not limited 
to, safety trainings, grant applications, driveway permitting, drug testing, project 
management/permitting, project prioritization, monthly reporting to Selectmen.  A CDL and FEMA 
regulation knowledge is desired. 
 
Upon recommendation of the Planning Board, the selectmen approved Becky Loehr as Zoning 
Administrator.   
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:30 a.m. 
 
 
Approved:                              Joanne Jurentkuff 
Date:         Town Clerk 


